
* ~William J. Cahill. Jr 
',/ice President 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York. Inc.  

4 Irving Place, New York, N Y 10003 
Telephone (212) 460- 3819 February 15, 1979 

Re: Indian Point Station 
Unit No. 2 
Docket No. 50-247 

Mr. William G. McDonald., Director 
Office of Management Information and Program Control 
c/o Distribution Services Branch, DDC, ADM 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Dear Mr. McDonald: 

Enclosed you will find two (2) copies of the monthly operating 
report relating to Indian Point Unit No. 2 for the month of 
January, 1979.  

Unit No. 2 Technical Specification 3.5.5 requires-reporting of 
the removal of the cover plate on the rear of the control room 
safeguards panel. During the year 1978, this cover was removed 
once with the approval of the Operations Staff. The cover was 
removed on April 12, 1978, in order to install connections for 
the performance of Surveillance Test PT-R-13 and was replaced 
on May 23r 1978.  

Very truly yours, 

"" // ',S , : ', 

enc.  

cc/ Mr. John G. Davis, Acting Director (40 copies) 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
c/o Distribution Services Branch, DDC, ADM 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
Region I 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
631 Park Avenue 
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406 

Mr. Ted C. Cintula 
Office of Management & Program Analysis 
Mail Stop 12105 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555
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